
Year-end website blurb 
 

 
Our  Religious Instruction (RI) Program 
has successfully concluded another 
enriching year, marked by growth in faith 
and understanding. 
 
Our Mission Possible -” Many Parts - 
One Body” was a great success!  We are 
grateful for our RI instructors as well as 
Father Jhack for their amazing guidance 
and dedication to our program!! 
 

Our students were actively engaged, eager to learn, and thirsty for knowledge!  
We are so pleased to see the immense progress they displayed in their faith and 
their openness to serve!   
 
We look forward to next year!  Here is a clue to 
our next Mission Possible!!  Can you guess what 
we will be focusing on?? 
 
 
 
 
 
 


